
	



	
For Immediate Release	July 5, 2024

[bookmark: a1]The following is distributed by Island Information Service at the request of Government House.
[bookmark: a2]ANNUAL GOVERNMENT HOUSE GARDEN PARTY 

[bookmark: a3]Charlottetown, PEI, July 5, 2024 - Her Honour the Honourable Antoinette Perry, Lieutenant Governor of Prince Edward Island, is pleased to invite Islanders and visitors to the annual Government House Garden Party.  Her Honour looks forward to greeting guests from 2:00 until 4:00 pm on Wednesday, July 17, 2024.
 This popular annual tradition is held on the grounds of Government House, 1 Terry Fox Drive (at the edge of Victoria Park).  Light refreshments will be served, music will be provided by the Prince Edward Island Regiment Band and balloon animals will be created by The Joggler’s Busker, Michael-Lucien Bergeron. 
Other than the day of the garden party, Government House is open for free, bilingual guided tours, Monday to Friday, from 10 am to 3 pm, every half hour, until the end of August without appointment. 
Visitors to Government House are reminded that parking is restricted on the day of the garden party and limited to those requiring mobility assistance.
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For more information contact:
The Office of the Lieutenant Governor
902-368-5480



